Report of the RSNA Bylaws and Resolutions Committee
November 2016

The Bylaws and Resolutions Committee has reviewed and approved a proposal of the Board of
Directors that the Bylaws be amended to provide that a Corresponding member is eligible to be
elected as an RSNA Vice President.

The RSNA Bylaws currently provide that only Active members of the Society are eligible to serve
as an officer or member of an RSNA Board. To be eligible for status as an Active member, a
person must reside and practice in a North American country. Members outside of North
America have Corresponding member status. Recognizing the increasingly important role
played by Corresponding members in carrying out the mission of RSNA, it is proposed that they
be eligible to serve as an RSNA Vice President.

The Bylaws and Resolutions Committee recommends that the proposed amendment be
approved by the membership. Full text of the amendment can be found in the November issue
of Radiology.
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